
During this Spring term we have been continuing with our Get Set 4 PE 

programme. The children have been enjoying progressing in a variety of 

different skills, such as ball skills, yoga, different balances, fitness and of 

course swimming. We are looking forward to the warmer weather when 

we are able to head outside more often for our PE lessons. Here are a few 

photos from our reception PE this term. 
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We also love celebrating your child’s 

achievements outside of school as well. We 

have a celebration assembly every week on a 

Friday and listen to each child’s individual 

success. Here are just a few of our children. 



Last term I sent out a questionnaire related to our PE provision and you can see some of the key results below. The children 

also completed a questionnaire in school, so that they had their chance to have their say as well. Below two key question 

responses that were really encouraging. We are using the children's feedback to try and improve our curriculum offer. This is 

always a work in progress, but we are definitely on the right track 

Questionnaire results  

Other results stated that parents wondered why we didn't practice the sport in class before offering it as a club. 

The reason this sometimes doesn't happen is because the curriculum is based on teaching transferable skills. For 

example, ball skills would be taught as a unit and those skills can then be transferred to a variety of different ball 

skill games.  

More fun photos  


